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(Note:  The physical meeting was cancelled and an electronic vote conducted on BP 1100, 1200, 2010, 
and 2100.) 

 
I. Policies 
 

Board Policy (BP) 1100 The Foothill-De Anza Community College District (New) 
Board Policy (BP) 1200 Mission of the Foothill-De Anza Community College District (Revised) 
Board Policy (BP) 2010 Board Membership (Revised) 
Board Policy (BP) 2100 Board Elections (New) 
 
On April 9, 2013, revised board policies 1200 and 2010 and new board policies 1100 and 2100 
were sent to the Chancellor’s Advisory Council by email. The Council was given a deadline of 
April 12, 2013, to advise of any concerns regarding the items. At the request of Dolores Davison, 
the deadline was extended to April 17, 2013, to allow review by the Foothill College Academic 
Senate of the policy change to the district mission (BP 1200).   
 
Leif Nelson and Karen Chow expressed concern that the strict prohibition on using the district 
and college names included in proposed board policy 1100 would hamper legitimate use of the 
names by senates, employee organizations, and student clubs.  Chancellor Thor agreed to revisit 
the policy language with Chancellor’s Cabinet.   
 
As no further objections were received by the deadline, new board policy 2100 and revised 
policies 1200 and 2010 were approved by consensus. 
 
 


